
I would like to share that I, as a tax paying citizen of Oregon, am adamantly opposed to house bill 2020. I 
believe that adding more taxes to the already hard working families, without a clear definitive outline of 
what said monies will be used for, is not right. The antiquated infrastructures do not support all 
oregonians moving to electric transportation and home heating. I don't see how throwing our tax money 
towards climate change is going to benefit my family, I don't believe in paying more taxes so that 
"scientists" can research or make up more hypothesis about environmental changes. I also don't believe 
it is right for the governor to just decide what is best for all oregonians, I believe this issue should be a 
vote of the people.  
 
Thank you, 
Andrea Cole 
 


